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Following detailed discussions on the above recommendations and a broad level of support, the 
AEG decided that there are still a number of questions requiring further clarification before final 
decisions can be made.  Therefore, the AEG chair requested members to send detailed comments 
to Lucie Laliberté and to Jean-Pierre Dupuis by the end of August.  The authors should take into 
account these comments in conjunction with the comments made during the meeting to produce a 
revised version of the paper for e-discussion with the aim of finalising this question at the next 
AEG meeting. 

 
 


